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How Your Support Protects Our Water  

Safe, abundant drinking water ... pure, cold trout streams ... protecting our shared environment ... partners in conserving headwaters 
land. The Brodhead Watershed Association works to protect our water through public education, scientific data collection, commu-

nity activism and legislative review.  We are a 501.c.3 organization, and your donation is tax deductible. Thank you!   

Gathering and Sharing Information 

 More than 50 trained volunteers m onitor st ream  

flows and water qualit y in our St ream watchers pro-

gram  

 Habitat-friendly planting is encouraged at  our an-

nual Nat ive Plant  Sale and workshops 

 Fun, fascinating public programs on-st ream  dur-

ing River Ram ble 

 Chris Perry Memorial Kayak Sojourn with on-

st ream  program s 

 Hikes to the hidden beauties of our  area with 

knowledgeable naturalists, partnered with Pocono 

Heritage Land Trust  

Publicizing the Work We Do 

 Celebrating Conservation Success at  our  annual 

Mem bership Dinner, this year honoring Nancy 

Shukait is 

 Cherry Valley Festival, co-sponsorship supports 

the wildlife refuge  

 Important Habitat Improvement on the McMi-

chael Creek with grant  funding  

 50 New Stream Name Signs educate passing t rav-

elers 

 Lake Creek and McMichael Creek lit ter cleanup  

 Illegal Dump Clean-Ups coordinated with Sanofi 

Pasteur volunteers for United Way Day of Caring   

 Stream Temperature Monitoring on local waters  

For information look up our Quarterly Newsletter at www.brodheadwatershed.org and like us on Facebook 



Many Thanks to our generous 2013 Supporters 

 

Individual Donors 
$1,000 and above 
John Smith 
Edie Stevens 
 
$500 and above  
Edward DeSeve 
Mark Dodel 
Sandra Hance 
Catherine Hancock 
Jim & Carol Hillestad 
Duane Kerzic 
 
$300-499  
Pat Kennedy & Mike Thomas 
Mark & Wendy Lichty 
Tom & Jan Morganthau 
Anthony & Susan Roberts 
Thomas Wilkins 
  
$100 - $299  
Don & Barbara Baylor 
Joseph & Sara Bedrick 
Susan & Thomas Brozena 
Martha & Timothy Carbone 
Merlyn & Betsey Clarke 
Geraldine & Neal Collenburg 
Ed & Mary Cramer 
Edgar & Elissa Cullman 
Jeff & Mary Ellen Feick 
John & Norma Fetherman 
William Geddes 
Eric Girardi 
Debbie Mattie & Peter Gonze  
Frank & Barbara Herting 
Christine Hilmer 
Jeff Wright & Barbara Keiser 
Edward Kennedy 
Bruce & Margaret Mainwaring 
Pat McCabe 
Marcia Ely &Andrew McKey 
Chris & Theresa Merli 
Jeff & Susan Morris 
Sheelagh Murphy 
Doug Olmstead 
Jeanette Peterson 
John & Michelle Prevoznik 
Dan Raymond 
John & Ruth Ann Rocchio 
Mr & Mrs Robert Shebelsky 
Nancy Shukaitis 
Jane Batten Smith 
Stephan Van De Loecht 
Ingrid & Frank Young 
Art & Paula Zulick 
 
$50 - $99  
Gerald & Mary Baxter 
Richard Beck 
Robert & Connor Chabala/Birch 
DeAnn Clancy 
Gordon Dana 
John & Linda Jo David 
Ellen Davis 

Linda & Charlie Eyer 
Anne & Red Fetherman 
Ann Foster 
Edward Frick 
Denis Giffels 
Colleen Halley 
Robert & Ilona Harrison 
Susan & Richard Huffman 
Bill Jabara 
Victor Keen 
Barbara Kennedy 
Caryn Kunz 
Kimberly & Daniel Larkin 
Cliff & Robin Lively 
Scott Magin 
Frank & Ginny May 
Suzanne McCool 
Don & Gayle Miller 
Grace Nolt 
John & Mary Parker 
Gregory Pence 
Robin Petras 
Scarlett Rehrig 
Paul & Kitty Reisch 
Michael & Andrew Sachs/Beauchamp 
Kathleen Sengle 
Les Sharp 
Steve & Mathilda Sheptak 
Don Slepian 
Jonne & Corey Smith 
Louise Smith 
Judy Stillinger 
David & Louise Troutman 
George Vanderbilt 
Dr & Mrs Carl Weiss 
Marjorie Wening 
John Woodling 
 
 $10-49  
Amy & Paul Albert 
Russell Albert II 
Frank Allen 
Kathleen McCarthy & Tom Anderson 
Annette & Douglas Atkinson 
Bernadette Ayre 
Eric & Amy Baird 
Terry & Lori Barry 
Bob Bass 
Jim & Margery Becker 
Stella Becker 
Ann Berman 
David Bershtein 
Marjorie Bhavnani 
Elizabeth Bitler 
Gary Bloss 
Wilson P. Bohanak 
Gerry Bortz 
Richard & Denise Boyle 
Katharine Bressler 
George Brosius 
Dick Bubka 
Vicki Camaerei 
Sharon Carey 
Marjorie Chamberlin 

Barbara Chastain 
Lori Colgan & Robert Larsson 
Jenny Collins 
Bud Cook 
Elizabeth Cortright 
Roger Crane 
Geraldine Daley 
Tracy Davidson 
Patricia Davies 
Denise DeVivo 
John  Dewitsky, Jr. Esq. 
Michael Doherty 
John Donato 
Harriett Dronska-Feitelberg 
Sally Duffy 
Jere Dunkleberger 
Dr. Bruce Dunlop 
Michael Dwyer 
Joan Eggleston 
Jessie Eisel 
Bruce Estell 
Ron and Sue Ferrara 
Frances Ferrari 
Edward Filipkowski 
Amy Finkelstein 
Joseph & Norma Fisch 
Jack & Joanne Fossett 
Jonathan Frace 
Fields Ginny 
Michael Gondell 
Patricia Griffin 
Robert Grivner 
Jeffrey Hardy 
Tony & Liz Harlacher 
Ann Harmon 
Gerta Harriton 
Jim Hartzler 
Elizabeth Hassrick 
Nancy Hilliard 
Jeffrey Heberley 
Robert J. Heil, Jr. 
Bill & Christine Henry 
Ernest & Mar Henzi 
Mary Ellen Higgins 
Samantha & Joe Holbert 
Maria Horn 
Sam Huffard 
Jay & Barbara Huffman 
Robert & Darcy Hughes 
David Hughes 
Andy & Nancy Hunter 
Frank Imbert 
Harold Jacobs 
He Jin 
Robert Johns 
Bea Kasebien 
Ed and Dawn Kendall 
Cheryl Keppel 
George & Linda Kitchen 
Rick & Carol Klinger 
Gale Knapp 
Lynn Kuchinski 
Bob & Darlene LaBar 
John Layton 



Many Thanks to our generous 2013 Supporters 

 

John & Amy Leiser 
Kris & George Leshanski 
David Lewis 
Frank Licata 
William Loftus 
Carissa Longo 
Barbara Lott 
Roland Machold 
Bill Marsh 
William Martin 
Robin Mastrocola 
Patricia McCarrick 
Kim McKay 
Daniel McMaster 
Geoff & Judy Mehl 
Ronald Melfy 
Marlo Merhige 
Joan Merli 
Patricia Michael 
Joan Montgomery 
Cherie & Randy Morris 
Elizabeth Musgrove 
Teresa Musumeci 
Doris Neff 
Samuel Newman 
Judy & Walter Nielsen 
Stanley North, III 
Trish O'Brien 
Gary & Sue Oiler 
Judy & Jim Olivio 
Brittany Ott 
Eileen Owens 
Larry Paretta 
Edith Parnum 
Chris Perry 
Penny Ross & Paul Allen III 
Cheryl Phillips 
Samuel Piel 
Richard Pomerantz Jr. 
Martin & Mary Price 
Sharon Rose & Dale Price 
James Pringle 
Peggy Pugh 
Nancy & Frank Pullo 
Bill & Joyce Raczko 
Deborah & Michael Reisenwitz 
Donna & Gary Reish 
John Riley 
Anne Robertson 
Elaine Rogers 
Candace Roper 
Amy Rosen 
Bob Rosenberger 
Anne Rother 
Michele Royce 
Fred Ruben 
Gloria Rubino 
Mark Sagan 
Thomas & Tracie Salmon 
Peter Salmon 
Jeffrey Sandler 
Claribel Sebring 
Rob & Sally Sedwin 
Amy & Mark Seidel 

John Seidenstricker 
Jake & Marcy Seip, Jr 
Chris & Amy Selena 
William Shakley 
Allen Shollenberger 
Sumner Shumway 
Joan Skoranski 
Lucey Small 
Walter & Barbara Sollberger 
Darryl & Jackie Speicher 
Felix Staffaroni 
Peter Steele 
Scott Stephenson 
Robert Stevens 
Don & Karen Struckle 
Francis & JoanneTaylor 
Paul & Karen Tetor 
Bill & Judy Thiele 
Anne Tiracchia 
Craig Todd 
David & Robin Trainer 
Kathy & Eric Uhler 
Robert Wacker 
James Walker 
Laurie Ward 
Bill & Sheree Watson 
Kathy & Ed Watto 
Dean & Patti Wehr 
Janet Weidensaul 
Suzanne Werfelman 
Linford Werkheiser 
George White 
Rose Ann Whitesell 
Brenda Wilkins 
Ingrid Thranov & William Hoover 
Ray & Judy Williams 
Kim Williams 
Thomas Williams 
Helene Wilson 
Alan Price Young 
Jeremy Young & Cathy Merli 
Raymond Youngblood 
Vincent & Meritxell Zimbardo 
Philip Zimich 

Life Members 
Ed DeSeve 
John Riley 
Dick Shackleton 
Doug Swift 

************************************* 

Club, Corporate,  Municipal Donors 
$1000 and above 
ExxonMobil 
PPL Electric Utilities 

$500-999 
Smithfield Township  
Cherry Lane Foundation 
Middle Smithfield Township 
Rotary Club Stroudburgs 
Swiftwater Preserve 

$300-499 
Absolutely Lawns 

Barley Creek Brewing Co 
Barrett Township  
Borough of Stroudsburg  
Brodhead Creek Regional Auth. 
Brodhead Forest & Stream Assoc. 
Brodhead Hunting & Fishing Club 
Camelback Mountain Resort 
Chestnuthill Township  
East Stroudsburg Borough 
ESSA Bank & Trust 
First Northern Bank & Trust 
Hamilton Township 
Paradise Falls Lutheran Assoc. 
Paradise Township 
Parkside Angling Assoc. 
Pocono Mts Visitors Bureau 
Pocono Township 
Pohoqualine Fish Assoc. 
PPL Electric Utilities 
Sanofi Pasteur 
Spread Eagle Associates 
Stroud Township  
Trout Unlimited 
Weiler Corporation 

$100-299 
Henryville Conservation Club 
Lake Swiftwater Club 
Bendobrook Trust 
Pocono Mtn. Economic Development  
Brodhead Flyfishers 

$50-99 
Monroe Co. Conservation Dist. 
Monroe Co. Envirothon Students 
 
Event Sponsors 
Bolock Funeral Home 
Camelback Mountain Resort 
Frogtown Chophouse 
Daniel Higgins 
Charles & Ginny Kirkwood 
Dutch Hill Preserves 
Landsdowne Insurance Agency 
Microbac Labs 
Mountain Creek Riding Stable 
Mudworks Pottery 
Northampton Community College 
Pocono Lawn and Landscape 
Pocono Mountains Visitors Bureau 
PPL Electric Utilities 
Steele's True Value Hardware 
Strauser Nature's Helpers 
Stroudsmoor Country Inn 
The Cooks Touch  

The Gem and Keystone Pub 

****************************** 

Donors to ForEvergreen Preserve 
Don & Barbara Baylor 
Dr. Donald Bowers 
Theodore & Barbara Burger 
John & Gail Fiorini 
Dale & Judith Ott 
Paul Snyder 
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Dear Members and Friends of the Brodhead Watershed,  

 How connected are you to your watershed?  Can you name the streams in your neighborhood?  Have 
you walked their shores, kayaked them, fished them, or just sat and listened to them?  The BWA wants to help 
you make the connection by offering outdoor activities that are fun and educational, by speaking up at public 
meetings when watershed issues arise, by continually monitoring stream health through our Streamwatcher 
program, and yes, even by adding signs to identify the streams you live near or drive across.  

 The BWA  continues the good work it started twenty five years ago. The mission has remained the 
same...to protect the environment and water resources within the watershed.  Our Silver Anniversary is upon us.  
What should we do to celebrate our achievements?  First of all, continue the work.  We always will need your 
involvement, time, expertise, and support for this, and I hope you will consider contributing even more.   But 
what is next? 

 In the past, BWA has partnered with other organizations to achieve specific goals, very often with the 
Pocono Heritage Land Trust.  BWA and PHLT are now considering a more permanent, joint home.  Stroud 
Township has generously offered the use of the old Evergreen Golf course clubhouse to establish a home for us 
and a preserve along the Brodhead, the ForEvergreen Preserve.  We are in the process of evaluating the 
property’s needs and how our organisations can use this beautiful setting to continue our work, promote our 
programs, and develop new initiatives.  It seems fitting that the BWA’s twenty-fifth year may be marked by a 
new home along the banks of the the Brodhead.  More information about this initiative will be coming soon.  
For now I thank you for your past support and hope you will continue to support our efforts, volunteer if you 
have some time, and please spread the word to others by asking them to join.     

Please look over the 2014 calendar that is enclosed and join in -- whatever interests you. 

Dr. John Smith, President 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


